FILE

Geneslﬂ, Donielle

From: ContactThePUCO®@puc.state.oh.us
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 4:17 PM
To: Puco Docketing

Subject: Docketing

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Investigation and Audit Division

Memorandum
Date:; 10/6/2014

Re: Caroline O'connor
Cincinnati, OH 45220
Docketing Case No.: 14-0841-EL-SSO

Notes:

I do not support Duke Energy's request for a non-bypassable rider

on transmission costs, It is an attempt to make ratepayers foot the

bill to bail out aging, outdated coal plants. These plants are

not competitive with today's market prices for electricity, and stands

to undermine the past fifteen years of the Commission's work to create

a competitive wholesale market with a diversity of supplies and suppliers.

My family should not have to pay more for dirty energy. Duke Energy's request
to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is

bad public policy that will cost Ohio electric customers more. Please do your
job and do what is right for Ohioans by rejecting this proposal.

Sincerely,

Caroline O'Connor
45220
(614) 499-8054

Please docket the attached in the case number above.
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